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A Word From The Writing Center (October 2017) 
 
SELECTING A TARGET JOURNAL  
Unsure where to submit your next manuscript for publication? Try JournalGuide.com, a free 
tool that gives you a simple way to identify target journals. You can use your manuscript title, 
abstract, or keywords to find journals that have published articles on similar topics. The 
database also provides details on individual journals, including where they are indexed, 
publication fees (if any), and average time from submission to decision and publication. For 
more information, visit FAQ page.  
 
TEACHING AND COMMUNICATION SKILLS 
Registration is now open for workshops from the Center for Teaching and Learning. Topics 
include active teaching and learning, assessment, communications skills, and course 
transformation and redesign. View the Fall catalog and register here. Participants who attend 
workshops in one of the six new workshop tracks can earn a Center for Teaching and Learning 
micro-credential. Details are available here.    
 
WRITING CAFÉ  
Writing Café is open every Friday in October from 9am-11am: Writing Café is a quiet space 
where writers can gather to work on individual writing projects. It is located in room 200A of 
Scott Library. Drop in anytime and stay as long as you like. All you need to bring is your laptop 
(or just a pad of paper).  
 
For more information:  

• Contact Jen Wilson, 3-0441 or jennifer.wilson@jefferson.edu. 
• Visit the Writing Center on the web: http://www.jefferson.edu/university/teaching-

learning/writing-center.html 
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